
The St Mary Bourne Parish Community Fund (PCF)  
can support anyone living in the parish of St Mary Bourne 
(including Stoke, Binley, Egbury, Wadwick, Little London & The 
Wykes) who is worried about cost-of-living expenses, or extra costs 
due to illness, employment changes, medical conditions, family 
difficulties, accidents or unexpected events. 

For more information about the PCF for yourself or for someone 
else, contact: Ruth Widen – 01264 738250  email:  
ruth.widen@btinternet.com  
All enquiries are treated in complete confidence. 
 

The StMB Parish Community Fund (PCF) combines St Peter’s Community Fund,  St Mary Bourne United Charities 

(Charity Reg No 204194) and donations from local people and organisations. 

 

 


